
From: Phillips, Noe’ 

ie student info 
Subject: RE: [External] Fwd: Student Walkout on Thursday 

mle parent student info 

The walkout is a Humanitarian Walkout in solidarity with Palestine. 

Tracey Phillips 

Principal 

Robinson Secondary 

703-426-2102 

For 
Sent: Monday, November 6, 2023 11:21 AM 

To: Phillips, Tracey <tlphillips1 @fcps.edu> 

Subject: [External] Fwd: Student Walkout on Thursday 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of FCPS. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 

safe. 

Principal Phillips - 

| missed the explanation of what students are walking out about. That piece of information is noticeably absent from your email, 

although | can reach my own conclusions. 

What are these Robinson students peacefully protesting about? 

parent student info 

wonnnnnnn= Forwarded message ---------- 

From: Robinson Secondary <e-Notify@fcps.edu> 

Date: Nov 6, 2023 at 10:56 AM -0500 

To erties ea ti°) 

Subject: Student Walkout on Thursday 

GY: , Fairfax County 
PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
ENGAGE « INSPIRE * THRIVE 



11/06/2023 

Dear Robinson Community, 

| have been made aware that some students are organizing a walkout this week. | have worked with students to 

provide them guidance to help ensure a safe and peaceful event. 

FCPS respects the rights of our students to engage in peaceful protest and express their opinions through speech 

and other ways as long as it is done respectfully, does not interfere with the rights of others, and does not disrupt 

learning in the school. 

Please note that FCPS does not oppose, nor endorse, any of the calls to action. 

While respecting these rights, we must also ensure our school is a safe space for every student. FCPS denounces all 

acts of antisemitism, islamophobia, and hatred in any form. 

Instead, we must hold on to shared values of empathy, compassion, and respect for all people. 

Regards, 

Tracey 

Parents of FCPS students may update contact information online with SIS ParentVUE. This information may also be updated by the Student Information Assistant at each child's 

school. 

You are receiving this message because your child(ren) is registered as an FCPS student. Important school information is included in this email. If you are receiving these 

messages and no longer have a student enrolled in FCPS, please contact the school directly to ensure that your contact information has been removed. 

FCPS employees may update contact information through UConnect. 

Individuals with no affiliation to the school system must fill out the Removal Request to have their contact information removed from eNotify. 




